
To, 

OFFICE OF THE DIVISIONAL FOREST OFFICER, KALAHANDI NORTH DIVISION 
NEAR, OLD GOVT BUS STAND, BHAWANIPATNA, KALAHANDI, ODISHA -766001 E-mail lD: dfo.kalahandinorth@odisha.gov.in Phone No. 06670-23O526 

Sub: -

Ref: -

Memo No. 06 /3F-Lease. /2025 
Dated, Bhawanipatna the 10 July, 2025 

The Regional Chief Conservation of Forest, 
Bhawanipatna Circle, 
Bhawanipatna. 

Regarding: - Proposal of diversion of 136.966 ha. (Baliguda Forest Division 94.013 + Kalahandi North Division 42.953 ha) of forest land for construction of 220 KV DC Transmission Line from existing 220/132/33 KV Grid Sub Station at Kesinga, Kalahandi District to Proposed 220/32 KV Grid Sub 
station at sirtiguda in Kandhamal District by Deputy General Manager (EI), 
EHT Construction Division, OPTCL, Berhampur in Odisha- Compliance to Govt. of India observation reg. 
Submission of SSWLCP of the Project. 

Your Office Memo No, 2511/4F-30/2024, Dated- 02.07.2025 and Letter No. 
3787, Dated- 23.06.2025 of D.F.O. Baliguda Forest Division. 

In inviting the above cited memo under reference and captioned subject, 
the site-specific wild life conservation plan (SSWLCP) of the above-mentioned project, in 
accordance to the revised guidelines vide memo No. 5583, dt.22.05.2025 of the Pr. C.C.F (WL) 
and CWLW, Odisha is submitted for favour of your information and necessary action at your 
end. 

Encl: - 04 Copies of the SSWLCP 
Divisional Forest Officer 

ekalahandi North Division 

Memo No. 5081/ Date. 1Olo202 
Copy forwarded to the Pr. C.C.F (WL) and CWLW, Odisha for information. 

Divisional Fore_t Officer 
kalahandi North Division 



{ "type": "Document", "isBackSide": false }

